

Catholic Diocese of Biloxi

Department of Education 1790 Popps Ferry Road Biloxi, Mississippi 39532 Dr. Rhonda Clark
Superintendent of Education
rclark@biloxidiocese.org
(228) 702-2129
Katherine Lingenfelder
Administrative Assistant
klingenfelder@biloxidiocese.org
(228) 702-2130

Living and Learning in the Light of Faith

March 14, 2020

Dear Sacred Heart Catholic School Families:

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we have closely monitored the events unfolding with the Coronavirus. The safety and security of our students, faculty, and staff is always a top priority.

- All Catholic Schools in South Mississippi will be closed for students the week of March 16-20, 2020. Possible additional closings may be required.
- Sacred Heart Hattiesburg will take Spring Break with all Diocesan schools the week of April 13, 2020 for this year only.
- All activities will be cancelled or delayed during the time the school is closed. This includes extracurricular activities and athletics.
- Lessons have been prepared for the time the students will be out of school.
- Directions on these lessons will be given to you by your Principal.
- Principals and teachers will be available via school email during the time the students are out of school.
- We continue to follow the situation and if additional changes are necessary, they will be sent to you. This will include any possible quarantine guidelines.

Bishop Louis Kihneman has been closely involved with all decisions and sends his prayers for all of our students, families, faculty and staff.

Please continue to remember all involved in your daily prayers. Reach out to your Principal or to me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you for being a part of the ministry of Catholic education.

Sincerely, Rhonda P. Clark, PhD Superintendent of Education